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M1\f~AGEH'S REPOfH NO. L14 

COUNCIL MEETING July li/7'.! 
~r.E:ii~~.;a.:~...u..r~1 

9. Re: Unsightly Premises - 3777 Eton Street 
(Formerly 3775 Eton Street) 

Appearing on the Agenda for the July 4, 1972 meeting is 
a petition concer~ing unsightly conditions on the 
subject property. 

The Chief Public Health Inspector advises that the premises 
were inspected on.June 26, 1972, and found to be in con­
travention of Burnaby Unsightly Premises By-Law No. 5533. 
An unsightly premises notice has been sent to the owner, 
directing him to 6orrect the conditions and bring the 
premises into compliance with the By-Law by July 10, 1972. 

Council will be given a subsequent report if the premises 
are not brought into conformanc~ with By-Law No. 5533 
by July 10, 1972 . 
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RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT a copy of this report item be sent to the 
petitioners; 
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